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From:

Sent: 17 August 2018 14:46

To: pmods22

Subject: Highmoor Farm development
Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to you to urge you not to implement changes which would facilitate more housing
developments in the Pendle Rd area of Clitheroe, specifically on Highmoor Farm.

It is clear that this part of town is being inundated with new developments and it is unfair to expect this
region to absorb more houses.

Yours faithfully,




